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In your nomination, the following were highlighted: 

• You dedicate your time and expertise to the students; 
• You brought the knowledge from your leadership of the Heckman SWPBS team to Tawanka; 
• You tirelessly work to make sure that Tawanka brings accolades to the Neshaminy School District; 
• You are an experienced leader who takes on the professional responsibility of sharing your knowledge with 

your colleagues; 
• You successfully make your students and staff a priority through personal interactions and phone calls of 

congratulations home; 
• You facilitate all of Tawanka’s SWPBS meetings, collaborate with team members and are the Tawanka 

SWPBS advisor; 
• You educate new staff members on behavioral procedures and present needed information at monthly faculty 

meetings; 
• You do all of this with a smile on your face and a gentleness in your voice; and 
• You truly sacrifice your time in an effort to make Tawanka the best elementary school for your colleagues, 

administrators, parents, and students. 

In so many ways, you have helped advance our belief that excellence in education requires support, sacrifice, and 
involvement form the total community. 

You are an asset to the Tawanka Elementary School and the district as a whole. 
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